

April 7, 2016

Knights of Columbus Council 2917 607 E. Whitney Dr. Houston, TX 77022

Dear Knights,

On behalf of all of us at St. Rose of Lima Catholic Community, I would like to extend my sincere thanks to you for your support of our 2016 Spring Festival, "The Sky is the Limit." We anticipate record breaking crowds with attendance from our parishioners, school and ECC parents, and local friends and neighbors. Because of the support of those such as yourself, we are closer to reaching a goal of \$100,000.

With the tremendous growth of our community over the past few years, the funds raised at the Festival are vital to our continued success and achieving our missing of making room for all at the table of the Lord, through loving service.

As we celebrate 70 years, it is our parish Festival that echoes the rich history of our community and ability to serve our friends and family. Thank you again for being part of this event with a donation of \$500.

Yours in Christ,

Fr. Rafael Becerra

Pastor